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Research Analysis 

 

The proposed committee substitute to HB 4210 requires the Oklahoma Attorney General to 

maintain data related to human trafficking and to assist law enforcement, social service agencies, 

and private victim advocacy programs in identifying and supporting victims of human 

trafficking.  The measure creates within the Office of the Attorney General the Human 

Trafficking Response Unit to maintain data and develop training programs to assist agencies and 

victims of human trafficking.  The Unit is to also create incentive programs to encourage state 

agencies to attend training programs and review policies, and appropriate targeted funding for 

victim service programs.  The Unit is to publish public service announcements on various media 

platforms to educate the public about the dangers of human trafficking. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure is currently under review and impact information will be completed. 

 

Prepared By: Mark Tygret 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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